
General guidelines:
The function of a dress code is to assist a student in becoming familiar with appropriate types of apparel for various
situations. All students should present a well-groomed and proper appearance at school and school-related functions.

Excessively tight or revealing clothing is not permitted. Clothes must fit appropriately so that no undergarments are
visible. Clothes must not be revealing.

The district expects students to be dressed and groomed in a clean and neat manner. Clothing and grooming should not
cause a disruption or interfere with normal school operations, or cause a health or safety hazard.

Students may not wear clothing or accessories that display vulgar, lewd, or obscene writing and may not wear emblems
that advertise or depict tobacco, alcohol, drugs, or weapons. Items that could be perceived as gang-affiliated, solicit racial
discord, or violence are prohibited.

Identification cards must be visibly worn around the neck at all times while on school property. All students must wear
identification cards to ride buses. The district may charge a $5 fee for replacement or damaged badges. 

All final decisions on the appropriateness of school dress will be at the discretion of campus administrators. If a student
violates the dress code, the student will be given the opportunity to correct the violation. If a dress code violation cannot
be resolved, the student will be assigned disciplinary consequences until corrected. Repeated violations may result in
more serious disciplinary action per the Student Code of Conduct. 

The Student Dress Code




